
 
 
From: Daniel Burns [mailto:daniel_r_bur[REDACTED]]  
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2012 10:05 AM 
To: Read, John 
Subject: An Important Message! 
 
Dear Mr. Read, 
 
A healthy, competitive book market is vital to our culture. It’s not in the public interest for the 
government to help Amazon use e-books to target traditional brick-and-mortar bookstores. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Dan Burns 
 
 




